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NEWSLETTER OF THE ROCKY MOUNTAIN TRIUMPH CLUB

International Drive Your Triumph Day, February 10, reported by Kitty Janiesch

RMTC members from Kentucky to all around Colorado participated in the international Drive Your Triumph Day. Events Coordinator
Andrew Janiesch led the following brave members on a short drive to Red Rocks Amphitheater in Morrison Colorado:

1971 TR6 Andrew & Kitty Janiesch  1959 TR3 Barb & Mike McGuire
1969 MK Spitfire Sharon Robinson   1980 TR7 Spider Terry & Marietta Hughes
1971 TR6 Ralph Malewska

The morning started off at 13 degrees, fog & snow. The sun peeked out by 11 a.m. and the drive was a go! The weather warmed up to 25
degrees then finally hit a balmy 35 degrees by the end of drive. That did not detour Andrew & Kitty Janiesch from driving their TR6 top
down! The organizer Rye Livingston received over 500 photos world wide. (Related info on page 11)  Kitty & Andrew submitted photos of
each car and driver in a group setting along with individual pictures with the gorgeous Red Rocks Background. Thanks to everyone who
participated and especially to those who braved the elements to join this drive.

Group photos by Kitty
Janiesch and Sharon
Robinson. Les Stern shows
his TR3 and the ‘61 Bristol
Lodekka bus. Lower photos
from David Durstine, Paul
Dico, and Mark Bosler,
checking in from KY, and
Sharon prancing to stay
warm.
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The Rocky Mountain Triumph Club LLC is devoted to the use, preservation and enjoyment of
Triumph automobiles and is a chapter of the Vintage Triumph Register. Most members are from
the Denver area and adjoining states. We promote “family” memberships, welcoming spouses
and children to all club activities.

Board Meetings are held on the
1st Monday evening of each month at
The New York Deli News, located at
7105 East Hampden Ave In Denver.
Dinner at 6pm, meeting begins at
7pm; all members welcome

Musings from the Gavel, by the PM

Greetings RMTC members! It is March, spring is but three
weeks away but we all know that historically, March and April
have had the heaviest snows. That makes it a good time to ready
our Triumphs for the driving season. Rumor has it that Andrew
Janiesch, the Club's events co-ordinator has been busy planning
driving events for the coming season. Having been restrained for
virtually a year with the pandemic I'm sure everyone is looking
forward to some fun drives!

Speaking of drives, thank all of you who were able to participate in the
"Drive Your Triumph Day" celebration. It's one thing to have the work day
interfere with things but worse yet when my 2000 Mk 2 decided to spew fuel
from the front carburetor and discover that the slave cylinder is failing sealed my
fate.. What a way to celebrate the day! These issues will be remedied forthwith.

It is quite difficult to imagine how soon we will be able to return to our
monthly club meetings. As more individuals receive the Covid vaccination, life
should return to some sense of normalcy. Once we have a sense of safety and
well being for the membership we will press ahead. In the mean time, consider
giving a presentation or at least suggest topics you would find interesting. A
presentation does not strictly have to be related to Triumphs. Anything
automotive is a good start!

Have a good month, stay safe!

Richard Martin

TECHNICAL ADVISORS

TR2 & TR3 - Wally Gamble
wallygamble@comcast.net

TR4 & TR4A - Jim Elbe
(719) 338-2683

jameselbe@aol.com

TR250 - Bob Becwar
(303) 279-3745

GT6 & TR6 - Andy DeVisscher
(303) 565-0031 /  tr6dev@q.com

TR7 - Terry Hughes
 (303) 810-1369

TR8 - Your name here
(303) 255-1254

Spitfire - Bob Mott
(303) 690-8714 / (303) 748-5160

Electrical - David Durstine
(303) 320-1506

davidtr3tr4-RMTC@yahoo.com

General - Bob Klie
(970) 630-9512

Colorado Springs - Jim Elbe
(719) 338-2683

jameselbe@aol.com

Birthday list is
provided by Kitty
Janiesch, Minister of
Membership.  Our
member count is 120.

MARCH BIRTHDAYS

Arlene Bosh  3/1  Tom Wilson  3/12
Hal Levison  3/1  Vivian Knaus   3/17
Blaine Tritt  3/3  Carol Malewska 3/22
Bud Rolofson  3/4  Lynne  Lawson  3/26
Chuck Kocher  3/6  Janet Cline   3/30
Andrej Galins  3/7  Lorraine Smith 3/30
Marian Taylor  3/8  Liz Reed   3/20
Tim White  3/9

March meeting will be
online via Zoom Mar 1st

Our condolences to the family of
Scott Augustine, who passed away in
late January. Laura Augustine is
continuing the RMTC membership,
and driving their spiffy white TR3.
She may be reached at
colocruizer@yahoo.com
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PLEASE JOIN AND SHARE THE ALL BRITISH CARS AND COFFEE FACEBOOK PAGE
FOR THE LATEST INFORMATION ON MEETING PLACES AND TIMES AND WEATHER UPDATES
SPEED READS is a transportation related book club devoted to armchair mechanics, auto enthusiasts,
vintage planes, trains and fans of historic racing. Hosted by the Forney Museum of Transportation and Ax
& Allies vintage car repair. FREE.  Hope you saw the January notice at Forney museum 6pm, or just join
and read at home www.goodreads.com search speed reading

RMTC EVENTS CALENDAR
By Andrew Janiesch

MARCH

Forney Museum Date & Time to be announced.
2 fantastic Triumphs will be on display at the Forney Museum during the month of March as part of the St. Patrick’s
Day Pop Up exhibit. RMTC member Jeff Otto’s 1978 Spitfire and a rare Triumph TR2A that previously belonged to
former members, Tom & Dorothy High, will be part of this exciting display. Watch for an email blast for details.

APRIL
11th – All British Cars and Coffee 10 a.m. at the Forney Museum Parking Lot

MAY
● Spring Car Show

JUNE
● Father’s Day Picnic
● ACC

JULY
● Highway Clean Up

SUMMER 2021
● Movie Manor 2 Day Trip

SEPTEMBER
● Conclave

FALL 2021
● Chili Cook-off

DECEMBER
● Holiday Party

Collections Forney Museum <collections@forneymuseum.org>
To: Bookclub list
Wed, 17 Feb at 11:26 am

Greetings Speed Readers!

I know a few of you reached out to inquire where to purchase The Red Car, and Shawn was kind
to provide a link ( https://the-roadster-factory.com/indexmain.php ) where you can purchase
directly at a much cheaper price.  Please see the forwarded email below for the details.

Our next book club meetings are as follows (RSVPs will include a virtual option):

Tuesday, March 2nd, at 6pm (MST): Book:
Driving While Black: African American Travel and the Road to Civil Rights, by Gretchen Sorin.
RSVP here: https://forms.gle/vDjAU2JWPUSPXgSo8

Tuesday, March 30th, at 6pm (MST): Book:
The Red Car, by Don Standford.
RSVP here: https://forms.gle/1bi8KLwgPUeHpYnw7

Please let me know if you have any questions.  Look forward to seeing you!  Please note that
Book Club meetings are open to anyone, you don't need to be a member or to even have read the
book to join in our conversations.  (More information on page 11)

Kind Regards, Nicole Bleau
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2/1/21 RMTC BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Attendees: Richard Martin, David Durstine, Bill Gillespie, Andrew
Janiesch, Kitty Janiesch, Jeff Heller, Bob Mott

Richard opened the Zoom meeting at 7:03 p.m.

Topics:
1.  Continuing payment for Colorado Sales Tax License and filing of tax
report on quarterly basis
2.  Continuing payment of annual membership in the Colorado Car
Collector Club, cost for 2021 will be $90 (reduced due to Covid-19) or
$210 (standard rate past 2 years)
3.  Changes to be made to bring the club operating agreement up to date
4.  Purchase Zoom access license for online meetings
5.  Bank account access signature card
6.  Improvements for club Facebook page

● LLC Operating agreement ....Gordon and Debbie are still on it, update at next live meeting with signatures.
● Need to add PM Richard Martin to the bank account signature card, Jeff will coordinate that.
● Jeff has been filing a quarterly sales tax form, we have not been collection sales tax because we have had no sales

since VTR 2011.  Is it easier to stop filing the form and restarting if needed, or just drop it completely?
● CCCC dues have been paid,  the rate is $4/member +$50 fee, it would be $90 or $160 in 2021, the board voted to

continue our membership.
● We want to increase the RMTC online presence, and allow members to post to the RMTC Facebook page. Kitty

Janiesch and Sharon Robinson have volunteered to assist Andrej by posting member submissions to the page. This
will aid coordination with other clubs, sharing drives, etc. (More information on page 8 and 9)

● VTR Has sent another desperate request that the RMTC host the 2023 VTR.  There have been several rounds of
this discussion, and a members survey, previously among the Board and our RMTC members.  In spite of the
urging of several enthusiastic members, there has never been enough of a committed number for us to pull it off.
So the decision was to decline hosting VTR.  At some point, we may be able to partner with other British clubs in
Colorado, to have enough resources to host a VTR.  It was noted that the 2020 MG national meeting in CO Springs
was canceled due to COVID19, as was the VTR.

Meeting Adjourned 8:00 p.m.
Reported by David Durstine for Bob Mott

Please note that the regular dues payment cycle started again, effective January 2021.

Please contact any board member for the Zoom login information to our meetings. You may click the board
member’s name below, which will open a link to their email. Or use the contact link on the RMTC website.

There will be no General
Meeting until further notice.

Piccolo’s has downsized out of
their meeting room space. We
are looking for a different
meeting place.
Please help us with ideas!

Rocky Mountain Triumph Club 2021 Board
Prime Minister - Richard Martin
Vice-Prime Minister - Eric Malewska
Minister of Letters - Bob Mott
Treasurer - Jeff Heller
Events Coordinator - Andrew Janiesch
Minister of Membership - Kitty Janiesch
Newsletter Editor - David Durstine
Regalia Officer - Bill Gillespie
Newsletter Publisher - Tom Willson
Webmaster - Andrej Galins

RMTC
Treasurer's
Report
This report is
available for
inspection at the
Board Meeting
and at the General Meeting,
or by special request.
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Gentle reminder to those advertisers who have not
renewed their ads for 2021,  to send their $50 check
to the RMTC mailbox. You may also contact Jeff
Heller to advise him on status of your payment.

— Thank You!
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 FOR SALE / WANTED
Free for members; Non-member ads are $10/month.

Submit adds at ROCKYMOUNTAINTR.ORG

FOR SALE;  Triumph TR6 and TR4 Parts; (updated)
�� New re-chromed front bumper for 1973 up or will

work on all TR6s from 69 to 76, New: make offer
�� Rear bumper 69-72, really nice: make offer
�� Roll bar, new mounts behind the seats on the flat

package tray area, fits both TR4 and TR6 make
offer

�� Glove box, new still in box, fits both TR4 and TR6,
maker offer

�� TR6 below the door rocker panel chrome strip pair,
very nice condition: make offer

�� Hard tops:  2 different tops need work, fair
condition, fit TR4 or TR6 $125.00 for both tops

Need to sell, moving to Grand Junction very soon,

Call Tony Cooper 303.434.1425      11-20

FOR SALE; 1979 Triumph TR7 $7995.00/Best Offer
All original w/ 42,500
miles, it runs and
drives great. Original
Paint Exterior Green –
Interior Beige - Black
Top. Exterior excellent
condition  - 5 speed- 4 Cylinder,
No Rust- mechanically sound
car. Premium sound system,
Bucket Seats - New front
suspension parts- New tires,
many new parts and struts.
Interior is in excellent condition
– Some driver seat wear, all gauges
and controls are working, original
owner’s, workshop manuals and dealer
sticker. I have owned the car since
1990- Garage kept, pampered driver’s
car- only driven in the summer
months. Runs well- fun to drive.
Looking for a good home for a Triumph enthusiast. Recent
change of status need to make room for another car. Please
Contact me if you’re interested in more information.

Email jim.demarc@comcast.net  Cell 720.391.1294  11-20

FOR SALE; 1970 Spitfire

I'm in a bind and need help. My 1970 Spitfire was in the
process of being restored by my brother-in-law when he
passed away unexpectedly. My main challenge has been
that it’s out of state. I hope to find someone that can
gather and take all of the pieces, including extras, for a
reasonable price. I’ve put a lot of money into it – way
more than it’s worth, I know. I need to get it off of my
sister's property as soon as possible; otherwise, all will
be completely lost.

Serious inquiries only, please, call or text 214-563-4227,
or email vcbennett1@gmail.com.

Asking $5000          02-21

FOR SALE, 1974 TR6
Sadly, we must part with our lovingly restored 1974
Triumph TR6. Starts up quickly every time, runs amaz-
ing! 4 speed manual transmission with a tall 4th gear, in
line 6 cylinder (80mph @ 3200 rpm) New Michelin red
stripe tires, newly upholstered leather seats, body is dent
and rust free, fresh paint, glass perfect, engine clean and
tight! A blast to drive, but you already know that! Driv-
en 75,000 miles. Spends the winter in the garage and
stays covered in the summer under a covered carport.
Many spare parts, covers, and manuals included.
Asking $15,000.
Please email twinsncats@hotmail.com.
Located in central Denver. Shown by appointment,
masks required for test drives.  12-20
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Member Profile of Rod Tomkins, by Kitty Janiesch

Many of you may or may not know that long time RMTC member Rod Tomkins organized
the annual club drive for Drive Your Triumph Day, which honors Sir John Black’s birthday.
Sir John was born in 1895 and is considered the father of Triumphs. Rod always plotted out
a drive to a scenic spot to create a perfect backdrop for this annual event. One year Rod
enlisted his friend, a professional photographer, to take pictures of our Triumphs over I-70,
with the Continental Divide as our background. That year those photos were published in the
Vintage Triumph Registry’s magazine. We thought this month it would be fun to learn a
little more about Rod and his love of Triumphs.

To date Rod has owned 7 British cars, 4 of which were Triumphs. The list includes a 1935
Morris, a 1950’s Ford UK Consul (Ford manufactured this car in Britain as well as
Germany) a 1966 TR4A, two 1971 TR6’s and a 1981 TR8. Currently Rod still owns
his 1971 TR6.

Rod shared that one of his most cherished memories is driving with the top down
over Loveland Pass to ski at A-Basin. He had his ski’s strapped to the boot and his
lovely daughter Erica riding shotgun. Rod said they will never forget the amounts of
head turns they received that day.

Rod has served on the board as Vice Prime Minister along with organizing many,
many drives and events over the years for RMTC. Rod and his beautiful wife Judy joined the club years ago and
enjoys the support and club events. Most of all Rod values all the friends he has made and loves the camaraderie.

SIGN UP FOR THE CLUB MEMBERSHIP AT: ROCKY MOUNTAINTR.ORG
MEMBERSHIP FEES ARE  $35 PER YEAR W/NEWSLETTER IN EMAIL ONLY FORMAT; $50 PER YEAR

WITH PAPER COPY MAILED TO YOUR ADDRESS

The Vintage Triumph Register (VTR)

Club members are encouraged to join the VTR: Benefits Include:
� Receive the bi-monthly Magazine, “The Vintage Triumph”

� Free Classified ads
� Access to VTR’s staff of Technical Consultants

� Discounts on Vintage Car Insurance
� VTR Regalia

��Participation in National Conventions
Join by sending $35.00 to:

  The Vintage Triumph Register, PO Box 655, Howell, MI 48844 or at www.vtr.org

Left - Rod
holding the
drivers meeting
for the 2019
DYT Day trip
to lunch at El
Rancho, via nice
twisty roads.
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RMTC Online Presence - Facebook

The RMTC Board has noted that socializing and information transfer has increasingly been an online environment
during the COVID19 era. And that trends are such that newsletters and websites are not always the first choice for
staying current by some of our membership. So here is an update on the RMTC online presence, first page.

Did you know that there is an RMTC Facebook page? It was setup and is maintained by our webmaster Andrej
Galins years ago. Facebook tends to be one of those things that you are active in with grand kids and friends and
various groups, or you have got along just fine without it all this time. Facebook is old news for those who have a
busy online presence, who use it and a number of other social medias, but we can't be everywhere.  Either way, we
want to make it as easy as possible for the membership to know about club activity and items of interest. The screen
shots below give you an idea of what the RMTC Facebook page is about.

The RMTC Facebook page is private in the sense that not everyone can post anything, the same as other moderated
pages. Moderation ensures that only relevant RMTC posts are allowed, and avoids clutter by spambots and
scammers.  Kitty Janiesch and Sharon Robinson are volunteer editors for the RMTC page, and can post your photos,
notices, and information of interest to our membership.  Please send your items for posting to katt0906@gmail.com
or  thepickledbrit@gmail.com.  This plan is a work in progress, so please advise a board member if you have
suggestions.  Below, from a Facebook page, search on “RMTC”.

Below are examples of FB communications such as an
update on the High’s TR2, Gordon’s remembrance, etc

There is a link to the Herald,
and news from distant
members, just click “like”
for ongoing updates.
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RMTC Online Presence - Webpage

It looks like plenty of our members already know about the RMTC website, judging by the analytics counts listed in
the February Herald. Webmaster Andrej Galins (trdad@mail.com) supports this award winning webpage and the 10
subsections within the site.  The home page of  http://www.rockymountaintr.org/  says it best, “WELCOME TO THE
RMTC  We're a group of Triumph enthusiasts mostly from the Denver/Colorado Springs/Ft. Collins areas. Through
our newsletters,  technical sessions and club meetings we provide information to help keep your car running (or get it
back on the road) and most importantly, to have fun doing it.  Below are some screen shots from the RMTC website.

Above, the members car gallery
never has too many updates, so
please send a photo of your car or
project. Left, the technical page can
also be updated with your project
learning curve information. The
classified section, which includes
the Herald, is the most popular
page on the site, it is where all ads
are submitted. The contact page is
there for any communications you
may have to the Board members.

Many years
of the Herald
are available
at the
newsletters
page. The
PDF version
is in full
color.
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Triumph’s at the Forney Museum
As noted on the Events page, A couple of green Triumphs
will be in the Pop Up exhibits section of the museum. In
February, the theme was red or pink for your Valentine.
The DeBartolomeis TR3A was included in that exhibit.
Our 2020 Events coordinator Sharon Robinson is a
volunteer at the Forney, she has been very helpful with
getting some visibility for our cars there. Sharon is full of
information about the exhibits, she is glad to answer
questions about that special vehicle you may want to see
during your visit.

Forney Museum Bookclub, by Shawn Bowman

Want to curl up with a great book? For the last several months Ax and Allies has been co-hosting a book club with
the Forney Museum reading any and everything transportation related in our "Speed Reading" group.  For the month
of March we will be reading Don Sanford's The Red Car this very sweet story of a boy and his MG was written in
1954 and has been re-released by the Roadster Factory and can be purchased here https://www.the-roadster-
factory.com/indexmain.php The book club is open to anyone who would like to attend for free and you don't need to
have read the book to join us for the conversation.  We are meeting both in person or virtually if you would like on
March 30th at 6pm. please RSVP to Nicole at collections@forneymuseum.org The Forney has lots of safe space
seating for social distancing and we'll be following all safety protocols, there is also a Zoom link for friends who
would like to join remotely.  Our guest speakers for the evening will be Ron Shaw and Alan Magnuson who have
some wonderful behind the scene stories to share with us about the book and early days of MG racing in Colorado.

British Sports Car Class, by Shawn Bowman

If you're signed up for Moss Motors emails you may have seen our History of the British Sports Car class mentioned
today.  Shawn is co-teaching the virtual course with William Taylor who many of you know from Auto Archives
and his participation in the Lotus Club and many many other Colorado car events.  This is a four-part series being
taught online through DU we'll be taking a deep dive into the history behind the vehicles we love (and curse) the
folks who built the companies, the drivers, tracks and how this story has played out on this side of the pond with the
founding of our local clubs which are such a huge part of many of our lives.  There is still time to register if you are
interested... https://www.du.edu/registrar/elevate-courses/course.html?instanceCode=ENRICH-
0467_CARS&courseInstanceID=ENRICH-0467_132015587&courseCode=ENRICH-0467

ENRICH-0467 – Hist: British Sports Cars
Can you imagine it? Maneuvering the 3.7-mile straightaway and white-knuckle, hairpin turns in a roaring supercharged
Bentley at the Le Mans 24-hour race—silk scarf whipping in the wind? Or maybe doing your best James Bond, suave and
sophisticated in a stylish, silver Aston Martin? If so, your heart is likely beating a little faster right now, and you likely
appreciate that British sports cars paved the way for many iconic manufacturers to dominate the world of automotive
design—from the showroom to the race track and all roads in between. British sports cars have elicited unparalleled passion
around the globe with their fascinating history, their exacting engineering and their famed drivers. There's so much to
admire, so much to know—especially about the connection they have right here in Colorado. Join auto enthusiasts William
Taylor and Shawn Bowman as they take you on a spin through a four-week, adrenaline-charged tour of British cars. Take a
dive into some of the most influential companies in the industry to grasp not only their full contribution, but also what made
their vehicles so unique. Enjoy photo-rich exhibitions, stirring videos, revealing interviews and instructive tours, as well as
some car ‘auto-biographies’ from host locations, including the Forney Museum of Transportation. Buckle up because we
guarantee it’s pedal to the metal the whole trip! 10% discount to Forney members.
Four Zoom sessions  Thur., Mar. 18, 25, Apr. 1, 8, 2021, 6:30-8:30 pm MT
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Drive Your Triumph Day was February 10th
From: Rye Livingston <driveyourtriumphday@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Feb 16, 2021, 2:41 PM
Subject: Drive Your Triumph Day 2021
To:

Thank you everyone!

Thank you for participating in Drive Your Triumph Day, February 10th, 2021.

Thank you to those who organized a drive for your club.

Thank you to those who got their Triumph out for a fun drive.

Thank you for having fun with this and taking your car out into the snow for a quick photo, or open the garage door
for a photo with snow outside, or your car in restoration.

When you view the 512 photos submitted, consider all these Triumph and Standard owners were involved with their
cars and taking a photo, all over the world, all during those 24 hours on February 10th for Sir John Blacks
birthday.  It’s pretty amazing.

With this crazy pandemic resulting in lockdowns and socially distanced gatherings, and Feb 10 falling on a
Wednesday, I wondered if participation would suffer.  Evidently not.  Close to 200 more Triumph & Standard
owners participated than last year.  Even that figure is a bit misleading when I hear that the Triumph Car Club of
Victoria in Australia had 65 cars and 106 people attend a drive and lunch in Mornington.

Be sure and save the date on your calendar for next year.  Thursday, February 10th, 2022.

To view the photos, go to: https://driveyourtriumphday.shutterfly.com

Regards,
Rye Livingston
Activities Chairman
Triumph Travelers Sports Car Club
1960 Triumph TR3A

triumph (n.)
late 14c., "success in battle, conquest," also "spiritual victory" and "a procession celebrating victory in war," from
Old French triumphe (12c., Modern French triomphe), from Latin triumphus "an achievement, a success; celebratory
procession for a victorious general or admiral," from Old Latin triumpus, probably via Etruscan from
Greek thriambos "hymn to Dionysus," a loan-word from a pre-Hellenic language.

…Jeff Heller notes that if you find yourself in ancient France or the Roman Empire or early Greece, they speak
Triumph.

It is really fun seeing photos of
all flavors and ages and
conditions of Triumphs from
all over the world. Rye does a
great job of getting them on
the website and including
photo information.
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Rocky Mountain Triumph Club
PO Box 300426
Denver, CO 80203-0426

CCCC Corner
Collector Car Council of

Colorado, Inc.
Dedicated to the preservation of

automotive history

www.collectorcarcouncil.com

Please visit the CCCC website for contact
information for the officers, the complete
minutes from the monthly meeting and a
listing of upcoming events and shows

Next Meeting:  Wednesday March 3, 7:30
PM, via Zoom, and in person at the Forney
Transportation Museum, 4303 Brighton
Blvd., Denver, following Covid-19 safety
protocall.

Mecum Auction:  Mecum has set the dates for
their Denver auction to be April 13-14.

(RMTC members - note that you are free to
attend the CCCC meeting live or via Zoom)

Regalia Update by Bill Gillispie

I will have samples at the General Meeting and at all RMTC events.
You may order direct from K&K, and pay for shipping to you. You can
go to RMTC website; http://rockymountaintr.org and click on REGA-
LIA STORE.  You can also use the online order form;

https://monogramsbykk.com/collections/rocky-mountain-triumph-club
or visit 11023 Pikes Peak Dr. Parker CO 80134. There are many types
of shirts and jackets and hats available in addition to what you see here.
If you wish to have me pick up your order and bring it to an RMTC
meeting let me know and I’ll be glad to.

Triumph regalia contact is Bill Gillespsie
wmg3015@gmail.com
Bill has microfiber face masks as shown in the photo, $14.


